
How to apply for a copy of rates 

 

The quickest way to apply for a copy of rates if you are the current owner (you must have owned and 

received the Council Rates for the year you’re applying for) is to sign up to City of Port Phillips 

eNotice account. 

This will ensure all future notices will be emailed to you and you will be able to download copies of 

rates from the time you first were issued one (dating back to 2016 only). 

 

You can sign up here: Login (enotices.com.au) using the code on your most recent rates notice (see 

front page. If you do not know your code you can call us on 03 9209 6777. 

 

 

 

1. To apply for a one off emailed copy click ‘request a copy of rates notice’ 

 
2. In the portal you can either log into your My Port Phillip account OR you can log this request 

as a guest user. Click ‘Request a copy of your rates notice’ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://portphillip.enotices.com.au/


3. Select the year you require. Note council charges $12.50 + surcharge per notice per year for 

all previous financial years and council only provide notices dating back 5 years, not including 

the current financial year you are currently in). 

 

 

4. In the ‘Where’ section add in the address of the property you’re applying for and click next 

 

 



5. In step 2 answer the questions provided. Note you must be or have been the owner that 

received the notice at time of issue to make this application. If you are unsure please contact 

the council on 03 9209 6777. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



6. In step 3 add in your details 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

7. In step 4 check all the details are correct and click submit and pay 

 

 

 

Applications take 5 business days to process and council do not currently provide urgent copies.  

 


